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Welcoming Our New BFM Director! 

 

We want to extend a warm welcome to Yun-A Johnson, who recently was 

installed as the Director of the BFM! Yun-A really hit the ground running with the 

2020 Cosmic Blessing that recently took place, and our team is very grateful that 

God has guided her to lead us. 

 

We are eternally grateful to Crescentia DeGoede for her strong leadership and 

deep heart as the Director for the past six years. 

 

Read more about Yun-A Johnson's new role here.  



 

 

READ MORE  
 

 

 

 

Matching Interview with 

True Father | Testimony 

by Marie Ang 
 
The following is a heartfelt testimony by 
Marie Ang, who received the Marriage 
Blessing as one of the first 13 American 
Couples to be Blessed 51 years ago! 

 

READ TESTIMONY  
 

 

 

 

Article: Four Important 

Things That Helped My 

Marriage 
 
Looking back on her first few years of 
marriage, the author of this article 
gleans four nuggets of wisdom that have 
really come in handy... 

 

READ ARTICLE  
 

 

 

 

Article: Screen Time 

Challenges | Myrna 

Lapres 
 
A young preschooler was trying to get 
his mother’s attention as she scrolled 
through social media sites on her 
phone. After trying repeatedly to get her 
attention, the young boy finally put his 
hands on either side of her face. Moving 
her face towards him, he said, “Mommy, 
I need you to listen to me with your 
whole face.”... 

 

READ ARTICLE  
 

 



 

 

 

 

High Noon Highlights | 

Weekly Newsletter 
 
Here's what High Noon has been up to 
this week! Be sure to subscribe to their 
newsletter! 

 

CHECK IT OUT!  
 

 

Follow us on Facebook!  
 

   

    

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


